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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
The Electoral College is an insult to representative democracy. The idea that a small number of voters 
spread across a number of lightly populated states should have more significance than millions of voters 
is absurd. Three million more Americans voted for Clinton than Trump and yet this 
disgraceful,contemptible man is now running our country into the ground. The Electoral College serves 
the same purpose nationally that gerrymandering does locally. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Fred Fawcett 
221 Canyon View Dr 
Lafayette, OR 97127-9152 
(971) 237-1352 
 

 


